
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As the school is 150 years old this year, school will be hosting a coffee 
afternoon for any parents or members of the local community who would 

like to pop in, have a look at school and share old photographs and 
memories. 

 
Wednesday 9th July 2025 

 
The school gates will be open from 1.30pm 

 


